
Hi everyone! 

 

We hope you’re enjoying the Kids’ Coding Symposium! 

 

All symposiums have a speaker.  While you’re finishing your 

snack, we’d like to introduce our keynote speaker.   

 

Her name is Janet McCarthy and she’s a retired computer 

programmer who has worked for Stanford, Lockheed Martin, and 

Amdahl.   

 

You might also know Mrs. O’Shea, who is a 5th grade teacher at 

Iron House.  Well, Janet McCarthy is her mom! 

 

Please be quiet and polite while we listen to Ms. McCarthy. 


